What is Job Brokerage?
What can we learn from Brighton?

How can we progress job brokerage in Hastings?

Learning Lunch & Partners’ Workshop

Lacuna Place, Havelock Road

 



 9th October 2008
Hastings plans to develop a job brokerage service through its Area-Based Grants (Working Neighbourhoods Fund). We want to build on excellent work already being done and ensure we stay up with national best practice, including: 
· Positive engagement with workless people

· Support and training to enable people to succeed in their placement

· Good partnership working between agencies

· Progression routes into permanent employment or training

· Good relations with employers, and meeting employers’ needs

Brighton’s Engage Partnership is recognised as an effective and innovative approach to job brokerage, and we are pleased to welcome Engage’s co-ordinator, Claire Mitchell to Hastings to share the Brighton experience.


12.00 for 12.30: Learning Lunch: The Engage Partnership – learning from Brighton

(Sandwich lunch provided)
A borough-wide approach to job brokerage: partnership and good practice, plus Q & A
 
Who should attend: elected members; strategic policy-makers and decision-makers; community representatives; agencies engaged with job brokerage in Hastings; training and educational bodies; employers and business representatives.


2.00-4.30: Stakeholder Workshop: planning delivery in Hastings
A facilitated workshop for local groups to consider how Hastings & Bexhill can deliver brokerage, address local issues, and discuss ways forward 
Who should attend: agencies engaged with job brokerage in Hastings; training and educational bodies; employers and business representatives.


I would like to attend: 1. Learning Lunch  (                2. Stakeholder Workshop (
(please tick one or both)
Name………………………………..….. Organisation …………..…………………………..

Tel…………………………………….. email …………….………………………………………
RSVP Lucy Burgess, Hastings Borough Council: 

1st Floor, Aquila House, Hastings, East Sussex, TN34 3UY; 

or tel 01424 451339 or email  lburgess@hastings.gov.uk
